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Overall Summary  

 

From the 36 survey responses, it is pleasing to report that over 97% of year 12 and 13 

parents/carers report their child feels happy & safe at school, are well looked after, make good 

progress and receive appropriate homework.  The majority of parents believe the school makes 

sure its pupils are well behaved, responds to concerns raised and provides good student 

wellbeing and advice.  Only 2 parents felt they did not receive valuable information about their 

child’s progress, however the strong majority believed their child was taught well and would 

recommend the school to another parent. 

1 parent said their child was verbally bullied and that it had been dealt with effectively.  This 

is pleasing to note as the Bullying Policy has recently been reviewed and updated. 

11% of parents were not aware of their child’s current attendance.  Form tutors have now 

spoken with their tutees to inform them of their attendance data.  Students should communicate 

this information back to parents/carers.  4 parents felt their child was unable to study effectively 

without distraction.  The key stage 5 team have addressed this and have given students multiple 

options of where to study.  For those year 12 students who receive a ‘1’ for attitude to learning 

on their reports, the option of signing in and working in an area which is not R&R can do so.   

Year 13 have a designated study room and are allowed to request a free room if they wish to 

work elsewhere.  

We appreciate that we can never afford to become complacent and the school will continue to 

monitor issues through our internal quality assurance procedures.    

Many thanks to those parents/carers who took the time to complete the survey. Your feedback 

is very important to us and helps us regularly review our practice and procedures at QEII so 

we can provide the best educational experience for the students in our care.  

 

 

J Steriopulos 

 
 
 


